The last issue of THE ARROWSIC ARROW of the 1980s

Dear Reader,

Thursday, December 21 is Winter Solstice. Come celebrate and share Christmas Carols with
your neighbors. We'll meet at the Town Hall at 6:00, and carpool around town from there,
Saturday, December 23 at 5:00, Al Miller will have Story Theater for young people. At 5:30,
our second annual presentation of A CHILD'S CHRISTMAS IN WALES with Brad Terry as musical
guest star. Come and bring goodies to share- we'll provide the hot cider.

TOWN BUSINESS-

The 1990 dog registrations are in. Please register your pooch soon. Hunting and fishing licenses
are also available. Prices are about the same as last year. THE TOWN CLERK AND TAX
COLLECTOR WILL BE AT THE TOWN HALL REGULAR HOURS BET WEEN CHRISTMAS AND NEW
YEARS.

The following auto owners have registrations due in these months:

Appel, ] Cost, W Levesque, C
Bertocci, T Dresser, A Mitchell, R
Blaiklock, N Elwell, R Orr, E
Brawn, C Galuza, A Pinette, |
Brown, C Gates, G Sullivan, T
Campbell, S Hall, N Weiss, S
Cates, N Tara, } White, |
Chandler, A Krachy, R White, L
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Ainsworth, C Grill, C Pinette, L
Brawn, C Harcourt, P Richardson, ]
Carlton, C Heath, R Schuitz, R
Carlton, F Hutton, R Simmons, C
Davis, N Kahrl, F Sperling, A
Dube, H Kingsbury, B Warner, ]
Elwell, K Macmahan, ]

Giles, C Pare, K

Letter Department:

To the Parents and Teenagers who TRULY HAUNTED the town hall on Halloween- IT WAS
TERRIFIC! Many Thanks from all the "kids" and "kids at heart” of Arrowsic. May the goblins,
ghosts, & spooks return again next year! Pleasel

SPECIAL HOLIDAY GREETINGS AND THANKS GO TO BILL THE GREATEST BUS DRIVER ARQUND,
AND GEORGE, THE GREATEST MAILMAN AROUND... for taking such good care of us in Arrowsic,

next issue of the Arrow will be published sometime in January or February

-+ WISHING YOU SAFE AND HAPPY HOLIDAYS. ..



